

phone: 620-902-6400 fax: 620-431-4406 <u>www.ksdot.gov</u>

Calvin Reed, Secretary of Transportation

Laura Kelly, Governor

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Aug. 26, 2024

Contact: Priscilla Petersen, (620) 902-6433; priscilla.petersen@ks.gov

U.S. 160 resurfacing work begins this week

Wednesday, Aug. 28, the Kansas Department of Transportation expects to start resurfacing work on U.S. 160 in Montgomery County. The chip seal project begins at the west junction of U.S. 160/U.S. 75 and continues west for 15 miles to the Montgomery/Elk county line.

Flaggers and a pilot car will direct one-lane traffic through the work zone during daylight hours; expect delays of 15 minutes or less. Weather permitting, the work should be finished in early September.

KDOT awarded the construction contract to Vance Brothers Inc. and Subsidiary, Kansas City, Missouri. Check KDOT's updated traveler information website, www.Kandrive.gov, for more highway condition and construction details. Persons with questions may contact Robyn Daniels at (620) 577-7315 or Priscilla Petersen at (620) 902-6433.

###

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711.

Click below to connect to KDOT's Social Networks:

